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Hello,

| wish to make a submission on the proposed increase to the Roading Rates (Forestry Exotic): The
proposed increase of 1,173% is excessive. | oppose this increase and | refer the Council to the
submission from Greenplan Ltd (which | support) opposing the increase.

Yours Sincerely,
Tony Dale.





